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Packer Ticket Scanning - UW v. LSU (11:30)

Labor Day - No Meeting
Youth (6:30), Charity (6:30), Officers (6:45) and

Regular Meeting (7:00) at OLOL Parish Center
Council Punt Pass & Kick at Westwood
KC Diocesan Meeting (St. Elizabeth Axn Seton)

Resch Center - Dixie Chicks (6:00 PM)
Packer Ticket Scanning v Lions (9:00 AM)
Membership Drive at St. Mary's of Glenmore
40 Days for Life Begins

OCTOBER

1st 40 Days for Life Walk (8:00) - Oneida Street

3rd First Degree (6:00), Youth (6:30), Charity (6:30),

Officers (6:45) and Regular Meeting (7:O0)-OLOL

9th Corporate Communion (OLOL) - 8:15 AM
9th Packer Ticket Scanning v Giants (4:30 PM)
16th Packer Ticket Scanning v Cowboys (12:15 PM)
20th Packer Ticket Scanning v Bears (4:30 PM)
23rd Corporate Communion (St. Francis) - 9:00 AM
29th State Punt Pass & Kick at De Pere High School
29th De Pere Christian Outreach

Bob Lex

Financial Report
Savings: $25 ,786.33
Checking: $7 ,545.84
Bereavement Account: $450.00
Columbian Account: 5L47,433.22

Steve & Michelle Vermeulen
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Annual Council Picnic at the Fair
Thanks to all those who attended this year's picnic
at the Brown County Fair. The day started with
Mass assisted by Father Sebastian Schalk, our
Brother Knight. We had almost 100 Brother
Knights and family members who enjoyed Brats,
Burgers and Hot Dogs along with all the fixings.
Thanks to Steve Cribben and Corey Coonen who
did the grilling. Also to Phil Wittman, Dave, Nancy,
Bria and Nate Pearson, Camden Nordeen and Will
Urick who helped with set up. A special thanks goes

out to Ron Van Dyck and his family who helped
organize the event with his connections at the fair.
We hope more Brother Knights and their families
will take part in next year's event.

September Meeting
Our next monthly meeting will be held on Monday,
September 12th at 7:00 p.m. in the Our Lady of
Lourdes Parish Center. The meeting will be
preceded by a Youth Committee meeting at 6:30, a
Charity meeting at 6:30 and an Officer's meeting at

6:45. After the meeting, Drew will be serving
Lecturer Surprise.



rx..
September 28 - November 6th 2016

Packer Ticket Scanning
We had a busy last month with ticket scanning. Along with Family Night on July 31't, we hosted the Cleveland
Browns (August l2th) andthe Oakland Raiders (August 18tr). Special thanks to Dave Pearson, John & Carol
Mueller, Dar Smet, Steve (2) & Michelle Vermeulen, Pat Loomis, Mike & Anne Michalski, Richard Porior,
Randy & Debra Vogels, Russ Tordeur, Brian Tomac, JeffRoss, Kevin Lezotte, Marty Kelly, Tom Franzen (2),
Rick Johnson (2), Fran DeCleene (2), Aaron Anderson, Brian Pitzl, Leon Kane, Bob Lex (2), Gary Jaeckel,
Kevin Smits, Steve & Julie Sipiorski, Don Forgette, Jack Janssen, Dave Brissette, Shawn Shrader (2), Gary
Czachor, Jeff Shaha, Jesse Zastrow, Paul Vraney, Larry Vande Hei, Phil Wittman, Doug & Anne Stangel, Steve
Cribben, Scott Baeten, Eric LeBrun, Brian Katers, Mike Hannon, Len Stadtmueller and Gene Micke.

Punt Pass and Kick Competition
September 17 ,2016

Westwood Elementary
West De Pere



Exceptional Equestrians $500
ASPIRO (Intellectual Disabilities) $250
OLOL Youth Ministry $1000
Jack & Jan Janssen Family (State Charity) $2000

MEMBERSHIP
As our Council begins our annual "busy" season

raising funds to help those in need, making local
citizens aware ofthe importance of life at all stages,

offering programs of interest to the youth in our
community and helping those with intellectual
disabilities, we must continue to stress the
importance of growing our membership. With this
in mindrwe are-asking each memberwho is able*,{e-
become active in our programs when asked and
thereby show others what we are all about.
Following that we ask that you encourage those
Catholic men, 18 years or older, in the De Pere area

to join us in living out our Catholic Faith by helping
the needy. Please contact John Mueller at336-8691
with the names of those candidates who will help us

continue to carry out the request of Pope Francis to
help the poor.

COTINCIL
For several years we have been searching for a new
location to store our Christmas tree sale stands and
lighting equipment, grills and signage. The present
location is getting old and does not afford the
protection needed to keep our equipment in good
condition. Mike Hannon has a location where we
can build the storage area we need that will serve
ot-rr future needs. It also comes at a very reasonable
cost to the Council. We hope to begin construction
of a shed this fall on the property. Please come to
the meeting on September l2th for further updates.

COMMUNITY
On Saturday, July 30th, eight Council and family
members worked at the De Pere Christian Outreach
Store sorting items, serving customers and taking in
merchandise for sale. It was a very successful
morning, bringing in sales of over $1000. Making
this possible were, John & Jo Smits, Dar Smet,
Steve Vermeulen, Al Callahan, John Fink and John
& Carol Mueller. The Christian Outreach really
appreciates our efforts. Thanks to one and all.

Nate Abts, Dave Andre, Dan Bellerud, Rick Breu,
DarylBrys, Gerry Byrne, Bill De Cleene, Jason

Delvaux, Arie DeWaal,Fritz Gereau, Gary Gereau,
Mike Govek, Mike Hannon, Dave Hendricks, Dan
Hermans, John Hofbauer, Mark Kralovec, Steve
Krummel, Eric Larson, Kurt Larson, Paul Leahy,
Ieff Lutz, Mark Matzke, Roger Mc Grath, Michael
Michalski, Pat Phillips, Jim Schabow, Craig
Schmidt, Bill Smith, Ken Trinkner, Bob Whitbeck

On Aug. 8 we worked the Jim Gaffigan show and
on Aug. 10 we worked the Kiss Concert. We
Worked 43 hours this month and made $170 in tips.
Thanks to the following Knights who worked these
two events: Brian Pritzl, Tom Franzen (2), Joe

Maar, Doug Van, RogerNienhaus,Larry Hummel,
Eric LeBrun, Pat and Sam Loomis, and Steve
Cribben. Thank you for making these events
possible. Please watch your email for upcoming
opportunities at the Resch. - Matthew Diederich,
chairman

Brother Knights,

Thanks to all the Brother Knights and families who
attended this year's KC picnic at the fair. We do so

much work in the community it's enjoyable to take
some time out and have fun.

September begins a busy time of the year with
Badger and Packer games along with Punt Pass and
Kick.

We are very close to having our new Chaplain.
Please pray an Our Father, Hail Mary and Glory Be
sometime this month to encourage our candidate to
accept his new role!

God Bless,
GK Pete Nordeen



K|YIGHT LITES
OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE DIRECTORS 2016.2017

OFFICERS COMMITTEE DIRECTORS

Crana fnigtt... ..............Pe1e Nordeen.. ..915-7410 Membership .... John Mue11er................336-8691

Deputy Grand Knight......Dave Pearson ...632-4035 Church Bob Coenen. 336-1634

Chancellor.......................CoreyCoonen ..819-9409 Youth......... ....EricLeBrun..'..........-.-621-1708

Treasurer.........................John Witnet.. ...336-3074 Promotion.... .... Matthew Mueller......... 339-1190

Financial Secretary .........Wayne Van Asten... 983-2961 Historian...... .... John Mueller........'....-.- 336-8691

Inside -Guard......---..-......Dennis teiterman T6-A364 Wake Serviees'..,.-.-...,-.'-.*.-".

Outside Guard................. Doug Vanden Langenberg. ... 468-0102 ID Program.. .... Dave Pearson........ ....... 632-4035

Lecturer...........................DrewWeisse.... 770-7111 MatthewMueller........339-1190
Lambeau Scaruring............... Pete Nordeen 915-7410

TRUSTEES Resch Center ... Matt Diederich.............360-5926

Steve Cribben ....606-4700
John Hofbauer................. ....339-6204

COLUMBIAN INC _ DIRECTORS
President ....Steve Cribben........ 606-4700
Vice President................. Scott Baeten. .... 660-2300
Director...........................Tom Wiers .......337-2189
Director...........................Eric Le Brun ....621-1708
S.ecretary-Treasurer......... Wayne Van Asten ........... ...... 9 83 -29 6 |

MEETING NIGHTS (August-June)
I't Monday of each month.
Meetings start at 7:00 p.m.
Officers and Charity meetings are 30 minutes before regular
meeting. All meetings are held"at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish

Center (at the end of Lourdes Ave.)

ROUND TABLES
Our Lady of Lourdes............ John Mueller............... 336-869 1

St. Francis .......Larry Vande Hei.......... 33G7281
St. Mary's.... .... Phil Withnan...............-TGA50

CHARITIES COMMITTEE
TBD ........... ........TBD
Corey Coonen-Chairman 819-9409

DavePearson 632-4035

Pete Nordeen 915-7410
Matt Diederich ............... .360-5926
Matt Mueller 339-1190
Wayne Van Asten 983-2961

INSURANCE
Joseph Molosky ..... (715) 938-5632


